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These notes relate to 
letter on the Panama 
Canal to Senator 
Sparkman & McClellan. 
NSC has file. 

Trudy Fry 

• 

Digitized from Box C24 of The Presidential Handwriting 
File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



FOR: 

FROM: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 19, 1975 

JIM CONNOR 

BRENT SCOWCROFT 

We have made a minor change suggested by 
Jack Marsh, and the President has approved 
this package. See his okay on buck slip. 

Attachment 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Donna-

Could we get a quick OK 
on these letters from Mr. Marsh 

Trudy 

• 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

~ which means that the Senate will have 

,T 
an opportunity to review under the advice 

" 
and consent procedures.;(' 




